A quick guide to the new MOSP Part 3
Hi all GFA members,
The new MOSP 3, the new Basic Sailplane Engineering (BSE), the Registered Operator (RO) Handbook, the Permissible Unserviceability Schedule are all updated and available together with all other GFA Airworthiness Manuals and Handbooks online. Most of the rest of the airworthiness manuals are the old manuals which will either be updated as shown or will be coming soon. They are together called MOSP Part 3 and clearly give all airworthiness manuals in one place. You will not require most of them so only use what you need.
The MTARs are temporary updates to MOSP 3 which are mandatory. They will be incorporated in MOSP 3 next version and cancelled.
The new Manuals have introductions and notes telling you about them but do it as follows:
1. Download the four new documents listed above, MOSP 3, BSE, Registered Operator Handbook, and Schedule of Permissible Unserviceabilities. BSE and BSE Engines should be re-published in 2018.
2. The RO Handbook is the best to start with as it is shorter and gives you in simpler English what Airworthiness and owning/ maintaining a glider is all about.
3. MOSP 3 is the Procedures (Rules) of GFA on Airworthiness so it is necessarily long to explain all the regs we have to comply with, and gives the replacement rules for our exemptions. It was vastly changed from Version 6. Go through at least the commented changes but use it as a reference document. Version 8.0 onwards was approved by CASA as is required by regulation.
4. The Schedule of Permissible Unserviceabilities is a new thing for GFA so it may take a while to get to grips with that. It allows you to operate with unserviceable equipment – you don’t have to use it if all your equipment is in compliance.
The Refresher Training all over the country in 2015 and 2016 was to help you get up to speed with the changes so we can all move forward and not get hung up on changes.
All our documents are live and will get updated to move with regulatory changes and to improve our system.
Regards,
Rob Hanbury, Deputy Chairman of the Airworthiness Department.
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